
Spring Hill School National Gardening Week 

 

 

 

Over the past two years, the young people at Spring Hill School have been busy helping make The 

Croft area into a lovely calm space.  Students started by clearing the Croft right back to the soil, 

removing all structures and debris.  The before an after images give you an idea of just how much 

hard work has gone into revitalising this beautiful space.  

 

  

 

 

The fantastic efforts of the students and staff hard work has been formally recognised via the RHS 

Award Scheme.  Having attained the Level 4 Award, an application has been pulled together for the 

Level 5 which we have no doubt will be achieved.   

In addition to the peace and tranquillity the space provides, students have been afforded the chance 

to make elderflower cordial, strawberry / gooseberry and strawberry jam, carrot soup and apple 

crumble from the produce that has been grown, some of which is sold at our termly Showcase Days.  

 As well as a range of AQA Unit Awards, student shave the opportunity to acquire the Skills and 

Education Group Award in Practical Horticulture.   



 

 

  

  

  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


